
Ronald B. McKitrick, 
 685 Briardean Road 

RR 31 
Cambridge, Ontario 

N3H4R6 
Phone 519-654-9012 

e-mail ronm3@sympatico.ca
 

Feb. 17, 2007 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St., 27 floor 
Toronto, ON M4P1E4 
Attention Board Secretary 
 
Re: File EB2007-0513 
 
I object to this application for the following reasons: 
 
1- You are asking the public to make a judgment on an investment with only half 

the information available. This should not proceed until the cost of installing a 
smart meter is available. 

 
2- The notification is written in such an obscure manner that it is extremely 

difficult to understand. 
 
3- The procedure for participating is sufficiently complicated to discourage input. 
 
 
 
R.B.McKitrick 

mailto:ronm3@sympatico.ca

